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The	AVVA	Newsletter,	the	Updates,	is	distributed	via	email	4	times	a	year.	

Everyone	is	welcome	to	contribute	pictures,	articles	and	any	news	of	interest.	

If	pictures	are	submitted,	we	ask	that	you	add	the	names	of	all	those	in	the	picture.	

It	 is	always	good	to	hear	 from	our	membership.	Our	states	and	chapters	are	 involved	 in	so	much.	 It’s	
great	to	read	about	their	activities.	

Each	Updates	is	posted	on	avva.org.	

All	submissions	can	be	emailed	to:	mmm4efr1@aol.com	

Thank	you.	

	

	

	

	


